
From: Wayne Jones rmailto:wayne0)jhlarchitects.co.uk1 
Sent: 29 December 2015 17:09 
To: Atkins, Cliarlotte 
Subject: Re: 143190 - Bamford Cottages 

Dear Charlotte, 

Thank you for the reply. I will submit the application to discharge condition 4 and any others i 
can next week. 

Regards, 

Wayne. 

On 29 December 2015 at 16:27 "Atkins, Charlotte" <catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Wayne, 

Please fmd attached a signed letter discharging condition 3 of the above mentioned planning 
permission. 

Regards, 

Charlotte Atkins, Acting Principal Planning Officer 
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